

Level 5, 22 William Street Melbourne VICTORIA 3000 www.finance-treasury.com

T 613 9616 0200 F 613 9629 7881 E info@fta.asn.au

21 September 2006

Stephen Mayne

Dear Stephen

FTA's 19th Annual Congress, Melbourne 2006 - The Strategic Treasurer

We would like to thank you most sincerely for your presentation delivered at the Friday luncheon session at the 2006 FTA Congress in Melbourne last week. The session was well received and made a valuable contribution to the success of Congress and we greatly appreciate the time and effort you have invested to make this possible.

For your information, we are forwarding your results of the six questions surveyed by the delegates compared to the average scores. They are as follows:

Criteria	Technical Content	Relevance of Topic	How much did you learn?	Presenter's Knowledge	Presentation Skills	Overall Satisfaction
Your scores	6.73	5.09	6.67	7.74	7.91	8.18
Average score	6.80	6.02	6.35	7.66	6.98	6.76

The FTA trusts that the benefits to you were worthwhile and looks forward to your continued involvement and support of future initiatives.

Thank you once again.

Yours sincerely

G. James Hewton MFTA Chief Executive Officer

The Finance and Treasury Association